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Please see the following information related to NBMCA RFP 19-01 for the Parks and 
Jessups Creeks Floodplain Mapping Project. 
 
Please note that the deadline to receive Proposals has been extended from July 31st, 
2019 to August 5th, 2019.  Four copies of the proposal, clearly marked “Proposal for the 
updating of the Parks and Jessups Creeks Floodplain Mapping Project” must be 
received by NBMCA no later than 4:00 p.m. EDT on August 5th, 2019 at: 
North Bay-Mattawa Conservation Authority 
15 Janey Avenue, 2nd Floor 
North Bay, ON  P1C 1N1 
 
Please note that existing reports and floodplain mapping for the Parks and Jessups 
Creek subwatersheds are now available on MERX, and from the following FTP site 
(access code 4592): 
https://secure.cityofnorthbay.ca/FileTransferProgram/Project/Details/48fc6eb0-ab28-
4a4d-bf56-c001a8591f21 
 
NBMCA has obtained additional information regarding the railway corridors in the 
project area, to assist Consultants in identifying any requirements for work in those 
areas.  The more western railway corridor, closer to Lake Nipissing, is owned by 
Canadian Pacific (CP) and operated by Ottawa Valley Railway.  The more eastern 
railway corridor, closer to Highway 11, is owned and operated by Canadian National 
(CN). 
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